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Dear Parents and Caregivers,

As at 11:00am this morning, Premier Mark McGowan confirmed that Western Australia
had recorded no new local cases since the weak positive case was reported yesterday
afternoon.

In addition to this the Premier also confirmed that the Greenwood man’s very close contacts
have tested negative. His partner and housemate have also returned negative results, together
with his very close workmates.

Some additional locations were added to the potential list of exposure sites last night and the
most up-to-date list can be viewed here.

Please note that the WA Health Department has updated the information relating to T3/4
Perth Domestic Airport on 27 July 2021 from 4:15am - 6:00am to 4:30pm — 6:00pm.

Any individuals who were at any of the potential exposure sites at the identified times must
be tested immediately, quarantine until a negative result is returned and monitor for symptoms
unless contacted individually by the WA Health Department.

| also encourage you to continue monitoring the Department of Health website HealthyWA
as well as the COVID-19 updates on CEWA's website.

Yours sincerely

Andrea Millar



https://www.healthywa.wa.gov.au/Articles/A_E/Coronavirus/Locations-visited-by-confirmed-cases
https://healthywa.wa.gov.au/
https://www.cewa.edu.au/

